
Parents/Guardians: 
 

The recital will be on Saturday, May 24th at Wasson High School.  
2115 Afton Way 

Colorado Springs, CO 80909  

 

Introduction to Dance Class, Tiny Tumble, and Pre-Level students will need to be at the 

Auditorium at 11am in costume and make-up.  They will rehearse from 11:10-11:50. Their 
performance will begin at 12:00pm.  After the performance, the students should have time to 

have pictures taken on the stage. 
 
Costume Information: 

• Introduction to Dance and Tiny Tumble: Ballet Pink Tights 

• Pre-Levels: Ballet Pink Tights 

• Boys: Black pants  
 

Makeup: 

• All students will need to wear eye shadow, mascara (if possible), blush, and lipstick.  It is 
important that the students have a little bit of makeup on so that their faces do not white 
out on the stage. Please do not send your student with makeup, have all their makeup on 

before they arrive to the performance. 
Hair: 

• Hair needs to be pulled back in a bun for all classes.  Short hair may be pulled back as 
much as possible.  Please feel free to put a barrette, or something fun in if you would like. 

Jewelry: 

• Please do not wear necklaces or bracelets, stud earrings are ok.  
Food and Drink: 

• Food and drink is not allowed in the Auditorium.  Please do not send anything with your 
child except a water bottle. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks,  
Miss Mila 

 


